2025 Fire Abatement
RE-INSPECTION REQUEST FORM

Owners are responsible for contacting the RHHA office to request a property re-
inspection BEFORE June 1, 2025. If a re-inspection is not requested, we will assume
the work has not been completed and a fine may be assessed.

Once you have brought your property(s) into fire abatement compliance, please
return this form to the RHHA office in person, by U.S mail or email
firewise.rhha@gmail.com.

Upon receipt, your property will be re-inspected by the RHHA Fire Safety Representative
or RHHA authorized personnel. Thisis to ensure that your property has been brought into
compliance or advise you of any outstanding fire hazard violations that still need to be
abated.

Property Owner Name:

Property Address:

Phone Number:

Email Address:

Mitigation Work Completed By:
Self: Vendor:

Vendor Name:

Completion Date:

Owner’s Signature Date

The RHHA Firewise Committee thanks you in advance for your cooperation!



